HOFFMANN-LA ROCHE INC.

NUTLEY ¢« NEW JERSEY « O7110

August 10, 1977
Sholom Y. Gross
Manager
Rafieh Pharmacy, Inc.
Post Office Box 163
Dyker Heights Station
Brooklyn, New York 11228

Dear Mr. Gross:

We are in receipt of your letter dated August 8, 1977.

In answer to your question, attached please find a copy of
a letter written to you on March 9, 1977 from A.C. Jannone concerning
the same matter. '

I hope the above information satisfactorily answers your questions.

If I can be of any farther assistance to you, please feel free to
contact me.

Cor@ially, v _

T S e LA e
Thaddeus E. Sudol, R.Ph.
Supervisor,

Product Complaint Office
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